To: Barrington Residents

Subject: Real Estate Signs

In the past, there has been some discussion by Barrington Place’s residents concerning the
size of “For Sale” signs when a unit goes on the market.

The Barrington Board of Directors researched other townhome associations, and Lands End
has a smaller, less obtrusive plaque that attaches to the mailbox post.

The Board voted to approve the use of this type plague for Barrington Place. The Board also
voted to approve the association purchases the plaques. The plaques will be kept by Lambeth
Management.

The following is the procedure for obtaining the real estate plaque which will be used for
making the “For Sale” sign:

1. The homeowner notifies the Lambeth Management Office when a plague is needed.
The phone number is 336-288-4944

2. The homeowner then contacts the realtor of their choice.

3. The homeowner upon selecting their realtor will give the plaque to the realtor who in
turn will add the real estate information to the plaque.

4. The realtor will then install the plague to the homeowner’s mailbox post.

The new policy will become effective June 1.




